
 

May 31st Announcements 

 

1. Congratulations to the Citadel STEAM Day Team - Congratulations to 

the Citadel STEAM Day team of Isla, Matreya, Evelina, Isobel, Ian, and 

Danilo on a great day working on some sustainability challenges. The 

team worked well together to design creative solutions to real world 

challenges related to creating wind energy, building earthquake safe 

buildings, and  cleaning the ocean. The students came up with a lot 

of ideas to prototype and made adjustments after testing. Well done 

team! 

 

 

2. Badminton tournament - Grade 8s that have signed up for the 

tournament today please come to the Gym at 12:15pm today. No 

spectators please. 

 

 

3.  Archery Club Wrap-Up - Archery club wraps up next week as that is 

the last week we have gym availability.  We will have our usual 

Wednesday and Thursday sessions, and we will be having a wrap up 

party on Friday.   Both Wednesday groups and Thursday groups are 

invited to the Friday wrap-up, and those attending are asked to 

bring something to contribute to the pot-luck event.  Details will 

follow next week, please let Mr. Gill know if you can attend the 

wrap-up party. 

 

 

 

 


